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by: Brother Vince Vasquez 
Worthy Grand Knight Council 9487

My Dear Brothers,

At this most difficult time in our lives we need each other more than ever. 
Our principals of Charity, Unity, Fraternity and Patriotism. could not mean 
more than they do right now. For me I have been able to devote much 

more time to praying. As Knights our most powerful weapon is our Lady’s Rosary. 
Let us all put them to use. Daily Masses are being broadcasted by our Parish and from the Cathedral via 
the Web, Facebook and YouTube it makes it nice to try and at least maintain some sense of togetherness. 
Maybe God has closed his Church buildings to remind all of us that WE are his Church. 
 
We are all Brothers and we are all in this together. If you find you could use some assistance, please feel 
free to reply to this email and copy me at vinniethehat@icloud.com letting you us know and we will do all 
we can to help. If you hear of someone one too please let us know. Our phone tree will be getting going 
again soon if you would like to make some calls too please let me know. 
 
How are you passing the time? I have been finding myself Praying a lot more, playing games with my fam-
ily, and video chats. Video chats have been a real good way for me to stay in touch. Walking and exercise 
is another good way to pass the time as long as you are practicing good social distance by staying 6 feet 
away from people not in your household. As I mentioned Prayer and Video chats have been a great way 
for me to pass the time. When I announced that we will be hosting a nightly Rosary via Zoom meetings Fr 
Thomas sent me a note thanking us for the intuitive to start and they are now going to be doing this nightly 
via Facebook live. Please join in as you can and daily  Masses as well. 
 
The officers did meet a couple of weeks ago and decided to not host an online general business meeting 
for April.  However, if we are sill in a shelter in place order for May, we will be hosting the May meeting 
online. 
 
In closing reflecting upon Pope Francis’ Extraordinary Urbi et Orbi Blessing where he shared “Why are you 
afraid? Have you no faith? He said we have all gone ahead “at breakneck speed”, ignoring the wars, injus-
tice, and cries of the poor and our ailing planet. “We carried on regardless, thinking we would stay healthy 
in a world that was sick.” In our stormy sea, we now cry out: “Wake up, Lord!” (source Vatican News) In 
case you missed the original broadcast you can view it here. 
 
May God Bless us all and I look forward to us seeing each other again soon. 
  
Vince Vasquez WGK 
New phone (949)-288-1305

Brother Vince Vasquez 
Worthy Grand Knight Council 9487

Grand Knight’s Report
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APRIL’s Events ???

Thank you for your prayers
by: Brother Steve Grindrod - Newsletter Editor

Last month I asked for your prayers for my youngest sister, Joanne, in Australia.  While on a cruise she be-
came ill with severe head and neck aches.  Three days later when she left the ship, she went to her doctor 
and was admitted immediately into hospital with an aneurism on her brain.  She went through two surgeries 
and they were able to repair the aneurism and she is now at home.  She has some facial paralysis and loss 
of hearing in her left ear but it was incredible she survived at all.  The doctors told her that while she was in 
the hospital, prior to her surgery, they actually noticed an increase in the size of the aneurism.

I just want to say thank you to all of you for your prayers, many of you approached me at the general 
meeting and spoke with me.  Peggy and I are eternally grateful for your prayers and concern.  We received 
a Mass card from Brother John Ojeda on behalf of the Chapter and I have forwarded that off to my sister.  
She told me she felt very blessed to have a Mass and so many people praying for her.
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Officers Assemble !

by: Brother Ken Breneman Deputy Grand Knight

Have you ever thought of serving your council as an officer?  Your opportunity is now!  It’s time to 
assemble a slate of officers for the next (2020-21) Columbian Year and the council needs you. 

What are the qualifications?  

You must be a third-degree Knight and a member of the council in good standing. 

What will be required of you?  

Officers are expected to attend the General meeting the first Wednesday of each month, plus the shorter 
Officers meeting the third Wednesday of each month.  Some positions have other specific responsibilities.  
The overall time commitment for most is a few hours each month. 

Why do it?  

Serving as an officer is a great experience -- a fun and rewarding way to be involved.  Help your council 
continue to be the outstanding council it has always been. 

Interested?  

Please contact either me or the Grand Knight. 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Ken Breneman 
kbreneman@cox.net

Lent is a time of forgiveness 
Lent is a time of sacrifice 
Our Lord and Savior, that Light of the world 
Who came into the world as an infant 
With nothing to light His way but torches 
We must try to fulfill our baptismal pledge 
To love God with all our heart 
To see those around us as human 
And to love them for who they are. 
 
For what color is God’s skin? 
Its black, brown, its yellow, its red, it is white. 
Everyone is the same in the God Lord’s sight. 
 
So, as we have passed Ash Wednesday and 

started our spiritual journey towards God’s 
ultimate sacrifice 
for our sins with His only begotten son dying 
to on the cross 
 
But he conquered death with His resurrection 
from the dead, on Easter 
 
Be honest in your heart of how best 
to praise and serve God the Father with your 
sacrifice.

Amen.
by: Brother Pat Walloch

- LENT -
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Gene Ganley Memorial Recycling Report

by: George Nothhelfer - Recycle Chairperson

News-Worthy Events   

February was a good month ($1,595).  I expect that figure to drop since we are not making pick-
ups at the mobile home parks.  We have also suspended Monday morning recycling at the parks 
until further notice.

Next Recycle WEEKEND:   Saturday, April 11 
Due to the Corona virus we will not be doing the usual Saturday recycling.  It is suspended until 
further notice.  However, it would be helpful if some of you would volunteer to stop by the area and 
break down any recyclables that we receive in the drop off area.   I or Al will be there.  Please drop 
me an e-mail if you would be willing to stop by sometime between 7 am and 12 pm.  We are trying 
to schedule people, so we comply with requirements.  We would like to have 3 people every two 
hours.  Please respond to me and cc: Al. we will get back to you as a time for you to come.

My e-mail:  gnothhelfer@cox.net
Al’s e-mail: adgamarra@gmail.com
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01    Lisa Gonzales
02    Rev. Robert Capone
02    Timothy Moore
03    Richard Ingrassia
03    Tim Morissette
03    Ricardo Teano
03    Mike Wiles
03    Kathy Nieblas
04    Kevin Griego
06    Nancy Coulter
07    Rev Paul David Naval
09    Kevin Iribarren
09    Michael Shiraishi

11    Denise Gionet-Gonzales
12    Alfred Gamarra
12    Kenneth Stashik
13    Jonathan Campoy
14    Robert Signorile
14    Marie Diaz
14    Siobhan Hickey
16    Alfonso Lopez
16    Stephen Seastrom
17    Lydia Gardner
19    Reynaldo Martinez
19    Jennifer Jednoralski
20    Patrick Cardinale

21    John Lucewicz Jr.
21    Rich Mulhaupt
21    Maria Rica Galut
21    Pauline Gomez
22    David Carey-Zuniga
22    Donald Church
27    Loala Holmes
28    Steven Cody
28    Michael Jednoralski
28    Gerry Dubois
29    Christopher Detar
30    Steven Kennedy
30    Denise Hartline

Beth & Barry Lamont    01

Kristin & Jeffrey Rodriguez    01

Lillian & Joseph Vincent    01

Theresa & Jeffrey Carta    14

Amy & Richard Quintilone    10

Joan & George Loos    25

Judy & Robert Morgan    25

Diuanne & Thomas Sixsmith  26

Jonna & Steven Cody    28

Patty & Jose Lopez    28

April Anniversaries

April Birthdays
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COUNCIL 9487 - 2019 OFFICERS

GRAND KNIGHT
Vincent Vasquez

Vinniethehat@icloud.com
626-272-6647

CHANCELLOR
Angel Garcia

angelgarcia@cox.net
949-633-6983

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
Ken Breneman

kbreneman@cox.net
949-449-3587

TREASURER
Mike Ulibarri

mgu@earthlink.net
310-721-9160

ADVOCATE
Dominic Rainone

rainone@rainonelaw.com
626-633-0989

WARDEN
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8299@att.net
949-632-1961

RECORDER
Michael Sofka (PGK)
expk2wn@me.com

949-338-7237

INSIDE GUARD
Wayne Ellis

@

OUTSIDE GUARD
Jeff Henley

@

LECTURER
Dave Atkins

david.k.atkins@schneider-elec-
tric.com

LECTURER
Ben Niewinski

benniewinski@yahoo.com

TRUSTEE (1st Year)
Robert Kupfert

jkupfert@cox.net

TRUSTEE (2nd Year)
Patrick Larkin

patrick@wcinc.onmicrosoft.com
949-813-9817

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
Joe Merchant

jemerchant@sbcglobal.net
949-461-0968

TRUSTEE (3rd Year)
Roger Sonnenfeld

roger@accessext.com
714-606-9003

CHAPLAIN
Fr. Thomas Paul K. Naval

frthomas@sdccatholic.org
949-951-8599

SPIRITUAL ADVISOR
Fr. Martin Vu

 @sdccatholic.org
949-951-8599

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Michael Klett

xsive.guuy@gmail.com
949-288-3687
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COUNCIL 9487 - PROGRAM DIRECTORS

PROGRAM CHAIRMAN
Roger Sonnenfeld
@accessext.com

714-606-9003

SCHOLARSHIP CHAIR
Ken Allen (PGK)

kenallenfh@hotmail.com
949-633-6983

COUNCIL DIRECTOR
Pat Boyle

pipperbole@aol.com
949-837-3679

YOUTH DIRECTOR
Joseph Vincent

lillian.vincent@cox.net
949-713-6770

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8199@att.net
949-632-1961

PUBLIC RELATIONS
Pat Larkin

patrick@WCInc.onmicrosoft.
com

BILINGUALMEMBERSHIP
Jose Lopez

jalrum@sbcglobal.net
949-586-6019

RECYCLING
George Nothhelfer

@
949-859-3203

FR MCGIVNEY GUILD ADV.
@
-   -

KofC INSURANCE AGENT
Mark Yubetta

mark.yubetta@kofc.org
949-322-7266

BEREAVEMENT
Tom Haas

thaas4295@aol.com
949-768-2181

SICKNESS
Eric Schechter

@
949-586-8275

TRUSTEE (2nd Year)
Patrick Larkin

patrick@wcinc.onmicrosoft.com
949-813-9817

RETENTION CHAIRMAN
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8199@att.net
949-632-1961

FOURTH DEGREE
@
-   -

PRO LIFE/DAY SHARING
Bernie Laituri

@
949-770-5468

SPIRITUAL ADVISOR
Fr. Martin Vu

 @sdccatholic.org
949-951-8599

HOLY HOUR
Bernie Laituri

@
949-770-5468

WEBMASTER
Joe Larosa

jlatrosae@cox.net
 -   -

NEWSLETTER
Steve Grindrod

kocnews@bayshaman.com
805-305-1945
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS

 

Dominic E. Rainone 
A Professional Law  Corporation 

 

7700 Irvine Center Drive, Suite 800, Irvine CA 92618 

(949)833-3433         fax: (949)423-0142        e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw.com     

Estate Planning    Probate    Trust Administration    General Counsel 
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS

At Maurer Technical Services, LLC we have over 
25 years experience servicing portable nukes. 
We calibrate and repair nuclear moisture/density 
gauges. We specialize in CPN/InstroTek gauges. 
We also repair and calibrate Troxler and Humboldt 

nuclear moisture/density gages.

We offer full three block density, and two block 
moisture calibrations on NIST traceable blocks 
with the fastest and most accurate service avail-
able anywhere in the southwest USA including Ha-
waii. We also sell the most accurate and depend-
able gauges in the business, the MC3 Elite, MC1 
Elite and 3500 Xplorer made by CPN/InstroTek.
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS

CELEBRATE A LIFE. CHERISH A MEMORY. PLAN FOR THE FUTURE.

CREMATORY       MORTUARY      PRE-PLANNING

WWW.MCCORMICKANDSON.COM
LAGUNA BEACH | 1795 LAGUNA CANYON ROAD | (949) 494-9415 (CAFD 1212) 
LAGUNA WOODS | 25002 MOULTON PARKWAY (OUTSIDE GATE #3) | (949) 768-0933 (CAFD 1312)

Advertising RatesAdvertising Rates
 

Business Card Size (3.5” x 2”) is $60 per year.

Additional Business Card Size is $40 per year

One space the size of two business Cards is $100 per year

Get your business card in the next issue by calling

Brother Ricardo Teano at 949-632-1961


